
 

 
 

 

Tuition/Registration Information for Incoming Freshmen 

2025–2026 School Year 
 

St. John’s College High School offers online enrollment for the 2025–2026 school year with 

FACTS Management Company. All families must register for an actively managed payment 

plan and complete their student’s enrollment agreement online by April 11, 2025. You will 

have the opportunity to pay in full, make semester payments, or schedule budgeted monthly 

payments.   

 

Tuition for 2025-2026 is $27,500. For students accepted into the Benilde Program, the annual 

tuition is an additional $4,000, for a total of $31,500.  

 

A non-refundable $1,300 tuition deposit, which includes $1,000 to be applied to the tuition 

balance, is due with your registration no later than March 14, 2025.   

 

 

Payment Plan Options: 

 

• Full Pay FACTS Plan, due Friday, August 1, 2025                                                                                                                                                                        

Payment will be electronically debited from a designated account.                 

Additional fees: FACTS $25   

• Two-Pay FACTS Plan                                                                                                                                                                          

Payments will be electronically debited from a designated account on            

July 5, 10, 15 or 20 and December 5, 10, 15 or 20.                                                                                                                               

Additional fees: SJC Pay Plan $75, FACTS $25   

• 10-Pay FACTS Plan                      
Payments will be electronically debited from a designated account on                                                      

the 5th, 10th, 15th or 20th of each month from July 2025 through April 2026.                                                                        

Additional fees: SJC Pay Plan $125, FACTS $55 

 

Another option to consider is using a portion of your 529 savings plan towards your student(s) 

tuition balance. The Tax Cuts and Jobs Act allows up to $10,000 per calendar year in tuition 

expenses for private schools.  

 

For more information regarding the use of 529 savings plans, to make other payment 

arrangements, or for additional questions, please contact Sherice Tomlin Graham in the Business 

Office at 202-363-2316 ext. 1033 or stomlingraham@stjohnschs.org. 
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